Planning for the Future

A series of ‘Planning for the Future’ roadshows, which will offer Scottish
farmers advice on everything from accounting to writing a will, are being
held around the country.

Cutting-edge apprenticeship scheme

Young people looking to pursue an exciting and challenging career in forestry
are being invited to apply for a new apprenticeship scheme delivered through
SRUC’s Barony campus in Dumfries.

Reducing lameness in dairy cows

Scottish dairy farmers are being offered the chance to learn how scientific
research can be practically applied to reduce lameness in dairy cows.

SRUC and Aviagen form strategic
alliance to tackle global poultry
demand

With global demand for poultry continuing to soar, SRUC has teamed up with
Aviagen to increase research and promote sustainable production.

Elmwood dishes up new dining
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experience

SRUC’s training restaurant at Elmwood has undergone a makeover during the
summer and is now open for lunchtime bookings.


http://www.government-world.com/elmwood-dishes-up-new-dining-experience/

